
   
   

 

 

 
 

Hello Parents of Future Second Graders! 

The Second Grade Team is putting this informational letter out now to help support you in purchasing 
supplies for the beginning of your child’s 2024-2025 second grade year.  Please keep in mind that ALL 
SUPPLIES are optional and your child will be provided with the supplies needed to complete all class 
activities. Having said that, many children enjoy having their own personal supplies at school.  

Because our supply budget will not support all of the activities we have planned for this year, we are 
seeking the VOLUNTARY DONATION OF SUPPLIES which your child can utilize throughout the year. 

Recommended individual student supplies 
(optional):  

● 5X8 pencil box (this size is perfect 
for holding all needed supplies) 

● One (1) 70 sheet WIDE RULED 
subject notebook 

● Crayons (16 or 24 count) 
● Full size backpack 
● Sock/eraser for erasing on white 

boards 
● 2 Glue sticks 
● 4 sharpened pencils 
● 3-4 whiteboard (dry erase) markers 

(Expo brand works best) 

We also have needs for additional 
supplies, which will be utilized when 
supplies run low. Again, we would greatly 
appreciate your VOLUNTARY 
donations.  Additional supplies include: 

● Clorox wipes 
● Kleenex 
● Expo Brand White board (dry erase) 

markers 
● Black Sharpie fine/super fine point 

pens 
● Ziplock bags (sandwich, quart, & 

gallon sizes)

Please allow us to thank you in advance for your support. Your donations enable us to provide 
your child with additional experiences, which will enhance his/her education. Should you have 
any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

We look forward to meeting you at Back-to-School Night!    

Email addresses for second grade teachers:  -Mrs. Floyd - leticiafloyd@cusd.com    

-Mr. Watson - robertwatson@cusd.com                -Mrs. Blankenburg -  janelleblankburg@cusd.com    
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